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Issue 25 

Friday 29th March 2024 

For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, that 

whoever believes in him shall not perish but have eternal life.  John 

3:16  

Headteacher's Note 

Safeguarding 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Last week, the whole school had a visit from Vicky and Ron who told us all about the lifesaving work 

of The Air Ambulance Service.  During the assembly, the children learned about a free to join 

children’s club called #TheCrew.  Should your child wish to join or if you’d like to learn more, please 

visit #TheCrew 

I am delighted to announce that 65 poems across KS2 have been selected by the national Young 

Writer’s Competition to be published in a poetry anthology - Once Upon a Dream.  Congratulations 

to our budding young poets, a copy of this will be available in the school library once it has been 

published.  

This week we end the term by saying goodbye to Miss Goodenough who leaves Ringstead and the 

teaching profession behind her, to pursue a new career.  I am sure you will join me in wishing Miss 

Goodenough the best of luck with her future endeavours.  

Regretfully, due to the nature of this week, this is the first opportunity I have had to inform you all 

that Miss Jones, our EYFS Teaching Assistant, has decided to end her time at Ringstead to begin the 

next chapter of her career. After nine years of dedicated service to Ringstead, we could not let Miss 

Jones go without the opportunity to say a proper farewell and will indeed be inviting her back after 

the Easter holidays.  I will inform you all of the date of her return as she has taught many of the 

children here at Ringstead, if not in EYFS but in later years as a Cover Supervisor.  I would like to take 

this opportunity to thank Miss Jones for all of her hard work and commitment to Ringstead over the 

years, she will be missed.  

It was wonderful to end this term with such a well attended Easter Church Service in St Mary’s.  Once 

again, thank you to Paul Adams and Ginny Pledger along with our Worship Leaders for leading this 

service.  

As you are all aware from the email you received at the start of this week, the school had its Ofsted 

inspection this week. Please can I take this opportunity to thank the school community for their 

support and understanding during this week. The result of this inspection will indeed be shared with 

you all once the report has been written and published in the near future.  

https://theairambulanceservice.org.uk/childrens-air-ambulance/the-crew/


Finally, I would like to wish you all a wonderful Easter break.  I sincerely hope that you all receive the 

time to relax and enjoy all that you have around you. Moreover, to enjoy this precious gift of life.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Roberts  

 

Many of you will already use or may be considering using outside providers for your children such as 

clubs, tuition or community activities. Please find DfE advice regarding the safeguarding 

arrangements you should expect from your provider. Safeguarding Advice for Out of School Activities  

Online Safety 

This week, please find a link from Skips Safety Net, which provides parents with information 

regarding Gaming and how to help keep your child safe online. Parent Gude to Gaming  

Stars of the Week 

 

There was no star of the week assembly this week due to our Easter Service at St Mary’s.  

https://dfegovukassets.blob.core.windows.net/assets/14539%20OOSS/Using%20after-school%20clubs,%20tuition%20and%20community%20activities%20-%20parents%20guide.pdf
https://safetynet.skipseducational.org/parent-guides/#gaming


Home Learning  

Thank you once again to all of the pupils and families who have completed this term’s home learning.  

The standard of work just keeps getting better and better.  Here are just a few examples of the 

marvellous work which has been created. Well done everyone!  

 

 



 

 

 



 

Westlodge Farm  

As promised, here's a snippet of our day at West Lodge Farm. Our guide warmly introduced us to the 

various animals, sharing fascinating facts and patiently answering our questions. The goats, in 

particular, were exceptionally friendly—boldly stealing our bags of food! Our adventure culminated 

in the much-anticipated piglet race, where Team Red triumphantly crossed the finish line first. 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Easter Bonnets and Eggs  

What fantastic creativity we saw enter the school in the form of Easter bonnets and eggs this week. 

Well done to everyone who entered, your efforts were amazing! Congratulations to all of our 

winners!  



 

 

Family Support 

 



Ringstead Easter Holiday Club 

 

Ringstead pupils will once again receive discounted places at £15 per day for the holiday club.  

 



xplorer easter 2024 

 



YIP Poster ( April-May) 

 



Inclusive Holiday Swim 2023 

 



North Northamptonshire Easter Activities  

The Easter holiday runs between Tuesday 2nd April and Friday 12th April; North Northamptonshire 

Council have some fun & exciting activities for families at locations across North Northamptonshire. 

Some of the activities and sessions include tots and tiddlers soft play, tennis, all-inclusive swims, 

family float, football, leisure swims, surf & turf, Xplorer and much more. Please visit our 

website www.northnorthants.gov.uk/holidayactivities to learn more. 

 

Academy Governance Committee  

 

Please contact our Chair of Governors - Mrs Harrison via r.harrison@ringstead.pdet.org.uk should 

there be anything you wish to share or discuss in relation to our school. 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.northnorthants.gov.uk%2Fholidayactivities&data=05|02|head%40ringstead.pdet.org.uk|141f6e6833d44b6ed9a608dc41b97ac2|cacaa539b2814bcdb3caa62357172f42|1|0|638457512093346482|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|0|||&sdata=x6r75eUOaryifhAgxvmGWAFCAL13dAQqHFef9gtTcgI%3D&reserved=0


Dates for the Diary  

 

April 

Monday 15th- Summer Term begins  

Term Dates 2023/24 

Academic Year 2023/2024 

Term 1 Friday 1st September 2023  - Friday 20th October 2023 

Term 2 Monday 30th October 2023 - Wednesday 20th December 2023 

Term 3 Monday 8th January 2024 - Friday 16th February 2024 

Term 4 Tuesday 27th February 2024 - Thursday 28th March 2024 

Term 5 Monday 15th April 2024 - Friday 24th May 2024 

Term 6 Monday 3rd June - Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

Training Days 

Monday 4th September 2023 

Tuesday 5th September 2023 

Thursday 4th January 2024 

Friday 5th January 2024 

Monday 26th February 2024 

Term Dates 2024/25 

Autumn Term 2024 

Monday 2 September to Friday 20 December 



• Half term holiday: Monday 28 October to Friday 1 November 

• Christmas holiday: Monday 23 December to Friday 3 January 

Spring Term 2025 

Monday 6 January to Friday 4 April 

• Half term holiday: Monday 17 February to Friday 21 February 

• Easter holiday: Monday 7 April to Thursday 17 April  

Summer Term 2025 

Tuesday 22 April to Tuesday 22 July 

• Bank holidays: Friday 18 April and Monday 21 April  

• Bank holiday: Monday 5 May 

• Half term holiday: Monday 26 May to Friday 30 May 

• Summer holiday: Wednesday 23 July to Friday 29 August 
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